
  
  

 
Learn to Turn 
Richard Bugbee  

At 6:00 before the next meeting Learn to 
turn will have Bowl Turning lesson for all 
 

www.oceanwoodturners.com 

 
Rick Bugbee 

OWT Pres Opens the January meeting 

with 17 members present. 

 

Treasurer’s Report        GT $2922.57 

                                     CF   $585.49    

                                 Total $3508.06         

Committee Reports.   

Program Committee: No report 

Outreach Committee:  No report 

Fundraising Committee: No report 

 

 

 

CLUB OFFICERS 

                        President Rick Bugbee  Vice President          Roland Lavoie 
 wholesalegroupri@aol.com      catfat@verizon.net 

                        Secretary Alex Amoruso   Treasurer                   Bob Hopkins 
                             alexao@verizon.net       hopkinsbob@cox.net  

Newsletter and Minutes of the JULY 18, 2019 meeting 

 

www.woodturner.org 

A Chapter of 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 MEETING 
Thursday, Aug 15, 2019, 7:00–9:00PM 
St Mathew School 1301Elmwood Ave 
Cranston, RI. Parking and entrance on 
St Francis St from Park Ave. 

 

 

  
 

Secretary’s Notes 
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Presidents notes 
 

I would like to welcome our two new guest’s Dan Marantz and Shirley Kinsey. Hope to see you as 
regular members at our future meetings. 

Call for pens…. Gene is working on collecting pens for some local vets. This is a great way to show 
your support as well as your excellent workmanship. Bring your pens to the meeting and Gene will 
distribute them on his next visit. This is ongoing as there are always a need for them. I’m hoping 
to get our mini lathe’s set up for pen making so you can make a few during our learn to turn hour. 
Event Date Saturday Sept. 21st 9:30am             Ray Lanham tickets are available. $25.00 per 
person with lunch included. Please get your tickets early so we know how much food and drinks 
we need to order. Already got a few calls from some of the other local clubs, and it looks like this 
will be well attended. 
My new lathe is in and working. I’m planning a review once I’ve had a chance to give it a full work 
out. I was a bit worried about Grizzly but so far, I’m very pleased. With that said I have offered 
my Jet 14-40 to the club and Bob Hopkins has made an offer to donate his band saw as well.  
We will be taking inventory of what the club owns and needs as we build our school needs. This 
may result in selling off items that are no longer needed. We will offer theses to our members 1st. 
If you have good useful tools taking up space in your shop, please consider donating them to the 
club. 
    Rick, Criss and Mike will be set up at the Artist Exchange Festival this year on Sunday Sept 22nd 
from 10am till 4pm. We will be running the lathe’s and looking for new members. This a fun 
event for the whole family. It’s held on Rolfe Sq. in Cranston. (one mile west of the school off 
Park Ave) They have music, food, dancing and more as well as a few dozen artist vendors. (Oh did 
I mention beer) Save the date. 
Are you on Facebook? Our followers have doubled in the past 6 months. This is working well to 
help us find new members as well as our website. Check us out Roland and I post a few pictures 
as well as upcoming club info often. 
We have a great demo lined up for our August 15th meeting. You don’t want to miss this one. I 
also have some oak burls and willow burls for the raffle. We’ll do $1 per ticket and 6 for $5. We’ll 
do the 50/50 and keep drawing for the burls as well. 
Are you ready to do a club demonstration?  
Do you have some ideas for new membership? 
Do you have some learn to turn helpful tips? 
Craig is looking for help with the website if you know anyone in that field. 
 

 

Alex Amoruso makes a hollowed-out vase   
                            DEMO 

 

Treasures Notes 

Bob Hopkins 

You can pay your dues directly from the website at 

http://www.oceanwoodturners.com/dues.cfm 

Dues: Club dues are $25 annually.   For members who wish to 

have a printed Newsletter mailed to them monthly, there is an 

annual charge of $5 to cover postage, payable with club dues.   

All payments should be mailed to: 

Bob Hopkins, 48 Tilbury Drive, Bristol, RI 02809 
Anyone interested in helping out at WATER FIRE call Bob 

  

http://www.oceanwoodturners.com/dues.cfm
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             Rick Bugbee                                    Dan Marantz First meeting         
                  

 
 

 

Alex Amoruso Tangential works of art 

 

 
Mike Cotton The zipper effect 
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Ocean Woodturners has an email distribution list from Freelists.org. 
To join the list please go to our website www.oceanwoodturners.com 

and choose "Become a Member from the left column of links. Then 
choose step 4 and follow the instructions. This is simply an email 

distribution list, there will not be a web page to go to, any email sent 
tot eh list will be forwarded to everyone on the list. If someone 

attempts to send an email to the list that is not a member of the list it 
will end up in the moderator’s action list. 

Our Yahoo group is being shut down and will no longer exist after 
September 1st. You will need to sign up on Freelists.org, membership 

to the Yahoo email distribution list will NOT transfer to Freelists.org. 
 

Check out the new Ocean Woodturners Facebook page!  It’s brand new so we’ll be adding 
content as time passes.  Make sure to Like and Share, and help bring much-needed public 

exposure to our Club! 
https://www.facebook.com/OceanWoodturners/ 

NEXT MEETING: 
Thursday, August 15, 2019, 7:00 PM/ 6:00 Learn to Turn 

Saint Francis School Cranston, RI 

Club Website: www.oceanwoodturners.com 
 

Webmaster: Craig Verrastro 
 

webmaster@oceanwoodturners.com 
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